
July Results

Street
Litter

Control 10
Plants/Flower

s 10
Presentation 10

July
total

Aug
total

Sep
total

Total Comments Position

Station Rd 3 2 4 9 9
Tidy but colour would
be more attractive.

6

Circular Rd 3 4 4 11 11
Tidy but attention to 
boundary walls 
needed.

5

Ballina Rd 4 5 5 14 14
Clean & tidy, litter 
under control.

3

Main St 4 6 6 16 16
Moss & weeds need 
attention. Beautiful 
flower baskets.

2

Market St 5 6 6 17 17

Two beautiful flower 
displays on two 
establishments. More 
on others would 
enhance.  

1

Bridge St 3 2 4 9 9
Would be nice to see 
more flower displays.

6

Dublin Rd 4 4 4 12 12
Lovely display on one
residence, more 
attention needed.

4

Brookville Ave 2 0 2 4 4
Looks very derelect. 
Great attention 
needed.

7

Davitt Place 4 6 6 16 16
Good attention to 
bedding.

2

Riverside 3 4 4 11 11 Neat & tidy. 5

Kiltimagh Rd 4 5 4 13 13

Though there is 
planting, more work 
needed around tesco 
& amenity RE: weeds.

4

Chapel St 6 5 5 16 16
Neat, well kept. Garda
station needs 
attention.

2

Park Rd 5 6 5 16 16
Neat & tidy but 
footpaths need 
weeding in places.

2

Kilkelly Rd 6 6 5 17 17
Neat & tidy, good 
floral display.

1

Pound Lane 3 2 4 9 9 Attention needed. 6

St Ita's Tce 4 5 5 14 14

Good display at one 
residence but more 
attention needed at 
others.

3



Estates Litter Plants Presentation July Aug Sep Total Comments Position

Bollingbrooke 
Drive

4 4 4 12 12

Approach road in was 
good but obivious 
attention needed in 
some areas of estate.

7

Railway Tce 6 6 6 18 18 Well maintained. 1

Meadow Park 4 2 2 8 8
More attention 
needed.

9

River Garden 3 2 2 7 7 Attention needed. 10

Ráthunas 5 4 5 14 14 Neat & tidy. 5

Dún Na Rí 5 5 5 15 15
Some nice colourful 
displays.

4

Coill Abhann 5 5 6 16 16
Nice welcoming entry
to estate.

3

Druids 
Court/Glen 
Dara

5 3 5 13 13 Attention needed. 6

Rath Dubh (1-
20)

4 3 4 11 11 Attention needed. 8

Rath Dubh (21-
end)

4 3 4 11 11 Attention needed. 8

Sancta Maria 4 3 4 11 11
Grass maintained but 
could do with 
planting.

8

Woodlands 5 4 5 14 14 5

The Orchard 5 6 6 17 17 Well kept. 2

Brabazon 
Heights

6 6 6 18 18

Very welcoming 
approach road. 
Obivious community 
spirit to be seen.

1

Larch Hill 4 4 5 13 13
Would be nice to see 
more colour.

6

Oak Drive 4 4 5 13 13
Would be nice to see 
more colour.

6

Ashgrove 4 4 5 13 13
Would be nice to see 
more colour.

6

Breach Park 4 4 5 13 13
Would be nice to see 
more colour.

6

Fraun Hill 4 4 5 13 13
Would be nice to see 
more colour.

6

Chruch View 4 2 2 8 8
More attention 
needed.

9


